
Sabbath School 

9:30-10:30 AM 

 

Adults  

ADULT QUARTERLY —————————————————————————-- BALCONY                                                                                                          

Desire of Ages———————————————————————————SANCTUARY 

 

Adult Quarterly /Women's ministry ————————————–—-TRAINING ROOM 

      Young People   

Beginners Birth-4 yrs   South Wing 

Kindergarten 4 yrs-Kindergarten     East of Foyer 

Primary 1st -3rd grades South Wing 

Juniors 4th-6th grades North Wing 

eTEENS 7th & 8th grades South Wing 

Youth 9th-12th grades North Wing 

Lead Pastor: Harold Alomia 

Email: harold@ksda.org 

Phone: (269) 252-3298 

Associate Pastor: Aurora Gault 

Email: Aurora@ksda.org 

Phone: (208) 283-1084 

Church Office: Luciane Sarli 

Email: admin@ksda.org 

Phone:(425) 822-7922 
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Welcome 

Happy Sabbath! 
  “ 

Worship Service  

January 20, 2024 

Sunset Today: 4:54 PM                         Sunset Next Friday: 5:03 PM 



Worship Service  

Welcome and Announcements                          Pr. Harold Alomia 

Congregational Song                                          Prepare Our Hearts 

Holy Ground 

Children’s Story                                          Sam Sebuwufu Seruwu                                             

Offering                                                                    Pr. Harold Alomia 

Local Church Ministries                                                      

Song  Service                                                                 Be Lifted High  

                                                                    I Wanna Be More Like You 

Is He Worthy 

Scripture Reading                                                  Pr. Harold Alomia 

2 Thessalonians 3:11-12 

Prayer                                                                       Pr. Harold Alomia 

Sermon                                                                     Pr. Aurora Gault 

 Response: Doing  

Closing Song                                                                   We Fall Down          

Closing Prayer                                                           Pr. Aurora Gault  

 

Welcome 

We are glad you’re here today to worship Jesus 

together. Please fill out a “Let’s Get 

Acquainted” card (from the back of the pew) 

and place it in the offering basket. We would 

love to know how to serve you better. 

Special Prayers  

If you would like prayer today, an elder will be 

at the front of the sanctuary after the service. 

Prayer Requests 

 Ron Case 

 Lydia Nakyeune 

 Unspoken Requests 

Church Potluck 

This Sabbath's church potluck has been 

rescheduled for January 27th. Please bring 

a dish to share.  

Baby Shower! 
Our dear member Sally Fuentes is 
expecting a baby girl in March, and we're 
hosting a baby shower on February 11 at 
11:00 am to celebrate. Everyone must 
bring a breakfast dish to share, as this will 
be a potluck brunch-style event. This 
invitation is to all church members and 
their families. Diapers and wipes will be 
welcome. You can also find Sally's registry 
at 
https://www.amazon.com/baby-reg/sally-
oseguera-march-2024/2KSIHRRYMTH4X?
ref_=cm_sw_r_mwn_dp_2GV4SZWVVYJ0
G3F46T6C&language=en_US  
 
Worship Workshop 

We are having our first worship workshop 
next Sabbath, January 27 at 3:00 pm, in 
the fellowship hall. Come and learn critical 
worship leading skills that will be benefit 
your church community. To sign up, please 
send an email to pastor Aurora at 
aurora@ksda.org or the church office at 
admin@ksda.org.  

PSAA & KSDA International Food Fair 

February 3, from 6:00 to 8:00 pm, inside 

the school gym. Come and taste vegetarian 

food from all around the globe. All money 

raised will be to support the school assist 

programs. Invite friends and family to par-

ticipate.  

Night to Shine 2024 

February 9, from 5:00 to 9:00 pm, at the 

Northshore Community church in Kirkland. 

Night to Shine is an event  created to pro-

mote an unforgettable banquet night expe-

rience for people with special needs, spon-

sored by the Tim Tebow Foundation. Last 

year some of our church  members and 

pastors participated in and supported this 

event. We want to do it again! If you want 

to be a volunteer please check the link be-

low and fill out the form. https://

www.woodmarkchurch.com/night-to-

shine. For more details please contact the 

church office. 

Church Directory Update! 

Our church directory is in serious need of 

an update! By going to the church website 

you can find a link to form and enter in your 

family’s correct information. If you have 

questions or need help, please contact  

Pastor Aurora: Aurora@KSDA.org 

Upcoming Events 

January 20th - Church Potluck 

January 27th - Worship Workshop 

February 24th - Ministries Fair 

March 2nd - Proclaim Weekend 
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